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CMI PUBLIC SCHOOL

Date: 31-03-2021

Dear parents,

. Greetings from Bharathamatha CMI Public School!

As we come to the end of academic year 2020-21, | take this opportunity to thank and

congratulate my beloved students, parents and teachers for making a successful academic year

amidst of unexpected and challenging situations and hope that we stand together as one family

in the coming years too. | wish all my dear students a very happy vacation. Stay safe and enjoy.

Please note the following important details
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Principal - _/
Bharathmatha CM[ Public Schoot

Kalmandapam Byepass Road .
Chandranagar P.O. Palakkad -~

The results of academic year 2020-2021 will be declared on 17 April 2021.

The books for the next academic year will be distributed from 19-22 of April 2021.
Contact class teachers for further details.

Students who haven't paid the fees for the academic year 2020-21, should pay before
the declaration of the results( (17 April 2021)

Parents planning to relocate and requiring transfer certificate for their ward may apply
before 10 April 2021.

Bharathamatha CMI Public School introduces a summer program namely SUMMER IN
BHARATHAMATHA. Interested students can register and participate. Amazing prizes
and awards are waiting for you.

School reopens on 2 June 2021 (may change according to the announcement of CBSE
and State Govt.)
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